
deSoutter steps in again! 

 
Mr Max De Soutter, the International Sales Manager of a British surgical 
power tool manufacturer has donated a set power tools worth about ten 
thousand pounds sterling to MotecLife-UK to assist with orthopaedic 
trauma work by the charity in Ghana.  

Max, the son of the founder of the international company De Soutter 
Medical was assisted in the presentation by Mat Villa, regional 
representative of the Company.  

The company has now re-located to a beautiful countryside in 
Buckinghamshire into a brand new facility with additional lustre of 
conference and social halls. Motec will be looking at holding educational 
sessions and meetings at the facility in future.  

De Soutter family and company has been very supportive of Motec for 
over four years and Motec is very grateful to the company for providing 
essential material for the ground work of Motec in Ghana. 
 


